
All Renaissance Classes and Events Are Canceled for the
Rest of the Semester!

In light of rapidly changing concerns regarding the COVID-19
virus, all Renaissance Society seminars, classes, activities
and other events are now canceled through the end of the
Spring Semester on May 20. 

This decision is consistent with (1) CSUS policies and
procedures; (2) recommendations from the Sacramento County
Department of Health Services; and (3) directives from
California's Gov. Gavin Newsom. 

The cancellation pertains to all RS learning and service
activities listed in the RS Spring Catalog, including the
following: 

All Friday and Saturday on-campus seminars and events,
including the Forum; 
All off-campus seminars, group activities and other events,
regardless of location; 
All Speakers Series at residential communities, community
centers and libraries;
All University Volunteer Services, including mentoring of
students.



The Annual Scholarships Awards Luncheon (previously
scheduled for May 6.)  

Information about this year's election for RS officers and
members-at-large will be provided prior to the election. There
will also be an announcement about recipients of this year's RS
Scholarship awards.
 
As we emphasized in our prior message, the health and safety
of all RS members is the number one priority of the Board
of Directors.  We will be monitoring this situation closely and
will provide updates as needed. Thank you for your
understanding and cooperation.
  
RS Board of Directors
David Abelson, President 

You can review our past messages and updates about the
coronavirus on our website.

CSUS updates from the CSUS about the coronavirus can be
found here.
The RS Board encourages all members to stay informed by
regularly checking the updates from CSUS and your local
county public health agencies.

Sacramento County Public Health
Placer County Public Health
Yolo County Health Department
El Dorado County Public Health

Further information about the virus, and what you and your



family can do to remain safe, can be found at this link to
the California Department of Public Health. 

The Sacramento Renaissance Society, California State University, Sacramento,
6000 J Street, Sacramento, CA 95819

SafeUnsubscribe™ kerr.jennifer.m@gmail.com

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by ren-soc-qaire@csus.edu in collaboration with

Try email marketing for free today!


